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COMMENTS
 

Funding for the existing strategies expires at the end of 2004 and is therefore not regarded as part of the Home
Affairs Committee’s base cash limit. The bids in respect of this new strategy are being considered alongside other
growth items in the Fundamental Spending Review 2005. Approval of the strategy will indicate, to those involved
in that process, the importance of this strategy; however the Finance and Economics Committee believes that
funding should be considered against other priorities. In the event that funding is not secured through the
Fundamental Spending Review process then it will have to be found from respective Committees’ existing cash
limits.


